
 
 
 
 
 

July 2, 2004 
 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER 
 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacificorp, d/b/a Pacific  
  Power & Light Company, Respondent 
  Docket No.   UE-032065 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 
 Enclosed please find the original and sixteen copies of the Confidential Direct Testimony 
and Exhibits of Jim Lazar on behalf of Public Counsel, for filing in the above-entitled docket. 
Please note that the enclosed testimony has been designated as confidential in its entirety as a 
precautionary matter due to the uncertain status of certain data which may be confidential.  
Public Counsel has been discussing this matter with the company and anticipates being able to 
file a public, redacted version with the Commission soon.   
 
 For confirmation of receipt, I have enclosed a copy to be date-stamped and sent back to 
us in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope.  An electronic version of all filed material 
will be transmitted on July 2, 2004 to the Records Center.  
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Robert W. Cromwell, Jr. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 464-6596 
 
RWC:cjw  
 
cc:  Service List (E-mail & First Class Mail) 


